.=w. ALL BELGIUM KENDO IF EDERATION ....
£ NF- R E o E R

SVENSKA BUDO FORBUNDET, Antwerp, 10 March 1986
Kendo Division

att.: Mrs. Ulrika STREHLENERT

Bredavagen 46
18245 ENEBYBERG
Sweden

Dear Ulrika,

I suppose you did also recieved the communication of the I1.K.F. concerning
the next W.K.C. and the Kendo Festival of Kyoto.

Undoubtly you did also the strange address of the Svenska Budoforbundet
in the list of the affiliated members.

This 1s because of the second of the Swedish address is the address of
the All Belgium Kendo Federation !

1 ask Mr. Sugo to arrange this in a next communication.
You will find a copy of this letter enclosed.

May 1 ask you to send also a demand for correct application to Mr. Sugo ?
So we can find suitable information in a future list.

Enclosed you will find also the composition of the Board of Directors
of the All Belgium Kendo Federation.
We hope to see the Swedish again during the next European Championships.

Friendly regards to everybody there in the North...

Paul Cremers,

Lamorinieérestraat 218
B-2018 Antwerp

Belgium

Member of The International Kendo Federation and The European Kendo Federation
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international Kendo Federation 10 March 1986
Nippon Budokan

2-Chome Kitanomaru-Koen

Chiyoda-Ku TOKYO

Japan

att.: Mr. S. Sugo, secretary-general

Dear Mr. Sugo,

The All Belgium Kendo Federation thanks you for the information about
the next World Championships and the Kendo Festival of Kyoto.

We can assure you already the participation of the A.B.K.F. to the WK C

Also we would like to draw your attention to the fact that a small mistake
has been made in the list of 1.K.F. affiliated countries.

The address of the All Belgium Kendo Federation was mentioned in the
part reserved to the Swedish Budo Federatien, while in the part reserved
for Belgium an address was indicated which is no more applicable.

Hereby the correct data :
Name of the organisation
ALL BELGIUM KENDO FEDERATION

Address of the organisation
LAMORLNIERESTRAAT 218, B-2018 ANTWERP, BELGIUM

Name of the President
MR, DANIEL LABAS

Name of the Secretary
MR. PAUL CREMERS

Enclosed you will find also & copy of our communication of last August
indicating the composition of the Board of Directors of the A.B.K.F.

We would appreciate if you could change this in the next list whenever
one will be sent to the affiliated members.

We thank you for your attention.
Very sincerely yours,

B. Labas, P. Cremors,
president secretary

Member of The International Kendo Federation and The European Kendo Federation



